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C.C. Cragin Reservoir closes for season 
CLINTS WELL, Ariz., Aug. 24, 2018, For Immediate Release — Forest Road 751 from Rock 
Crossing campground to C.C. Cragin (aka Blue Ridge) Reservoir will be closed to vehicles Sept. 10 to 
protect the public from construction traffic. 
  
The closure will prevent access to the parking for Rock Crossing Trail as Arizona Game and Fish 
Department make improvements to the boat ramp. These projects are providing a safer and more 
efficient access to the reservoir for recreational boaters. 
  
The closure is expected to remain in effect until April. 
  
For more information please contact the Mogollon Rim Ranger District at 928-477-2255.  
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